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Tuesday 15th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Big Tidy Friday – Friday 25th October 2019 
 
As you may be aware from our recent newsletters we are having our ‘Big Tidy Friday’, at the end 
of next week. 
The day will include all the children being actively involved in taking responsibility for tidying and 
managing their environment at school during some point of the day.  As it will be a practical day, I 
ask for all children to come in their own clothes. Please make sure that these are old clothes, 
suitable for practical work/outdoor work and appropriate for the weather conditions on the day. 
The children will be involved in clearing foliage, weeding communal areas, tidying sheds, 
classrooms and communal spaces as well as a number of other valuable activities. 
 
If any parents/carers are able to help on the day, please email admin so that we can allocate you 
to an activity.  However much time you are able to give will be valuable to this project, whether it is 
just for an hour, the morning or the whole day!  At present, some of the jobs we have on our list 
are: 
- Tidying of garden areas  

- Clearing of nettles/foliage in woodland area 

- Painting of PE shed door 

- Clearing of Pond 

- Cleaning/weeding of paved areas 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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